
 

 
 

 
 

CHAIRMAN’S UPDATE 
 
 
I wish to inform you that my report will not now be published before the end of 
this year. 
 
It will be published on Wednesday 31st January 2018. 
 
The Secretary to the Inquiry will be in contact to provide you with information on 
the publication arrangements. 
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